Update on ECSSSUP/TEU for Sudan Committee & Education Committee. Nov 2021
1. Eeva has been able to visit Juba and meet with the Archbishop and Joseph and his team, as well as the Principles of St John's and Kajo Keji. 
Eeva  spoke warmly of the dedication of the staff. She showed photos of the office filing arrangements, the account ledgers and paperwork, human resources files, all of which are being kept excellently , and Vicky is also training Evelyn in the accounting systems. The staff payroll record was seen, and bank reconciliation reports. There is a plan to integrate all the college accounts in due course.
The Archbishop is arranging a reorganisation of the TEU management, looking again at staffing, salaries and the Management Board with an eye to the future. The need for a Vice Chancellor remains if anyone has suggestions as to how we can recruit someone with experience of University Governance. 
There is a lot of local fundraising happening ( including a Sunday Cathedral collection while Eeva was attending) . The staff contribute 5% of their salary to the University project funds.  There is a suggestion that there will be an annual day when churches in the Province collect for the University. There remain a number of challenges in terms of operational costs, including Office renovation, as there is a major leakage in the roof, the need for a new printer, and  internet costs.
The present focus of work is on Curriculum matters and preparing for the EMI team's visit to Rokon - they are the Charity helping with the design and project management of the central administration building.
2.  We now have a new ECSSSUP trustee, Suzi Voga., and are in process of recruiting a treasurer as our present treasurer  finishes in December. We have made application to the Slavenka Trust and await the outcome, and are looking towards other applications in the New year.
3. More information about the University and the Support Group is on our website ECSSSUP.org
Ron Hart (Trustee) 
Nov 2021
